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EMERGENCY RELEASE AND CAR POOL FORM

Dear Parent,

The Early Childhood Laboratory School of Harper College would like to remind you of the following rules which we must enforce for the safety of the children.
1. NO child will be released to anyone other than his/her own parent or designated carpool parent without written permission.
2. Children should not, under any circumstances, be dropped off at the bottom of the outside stairs. Children must be accompanied into the Early Childhood Laboratory School of Harper College by a parent.
3. Younger siblings should not be left unattended in a car while the parent comes into the Early Childhood laboratory School of Harper College.
4. NO child will be released to a person younger than 18 year old.

PARENT’S NAME ___________________________________________ PHONE ____________________ 
CHILD’S NAME ____________________________________________

My child may be released to the following adults only, unless written permission is submitted.*

NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
NAME___________________________ RELATIONSHIP ________________ PHONE________________
*Please list any and all people (including spouse) that may pick up your child.

PARENT SIGNATURE ____________________________________________ DATE _________________
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